

St Anne's Church Academy @Hewish & @West Wick



Term 6 Friday 2nd July 2021

Dear parents and carers,

As many of us are looking forward to a weekend of football as England play Ukraine in Italy in the Euros, it is very hard not to get excited about the possibility of just how far the England team can go in this competition. The influence football and football players have is incredible. We have many Jack Grealish inspired headbands proudly being worn at school at the moment. Players like Marcus Rashford MBE and Bukayo Saka are great role models for our children and inspire them in so many ways. Watching the team play together and hearing the players talk after the game, made me reflect on how team work, respect and



self-belief do really make the difference. Like the England squad, if we all work together, have respect for others and have the belief that anything is possible, then think of what we can all achieve. The values of team work, respecting others, resilience and self-belief are just some of the values that we teach our children at St Anne's so that they can be successful in their learning and anything else they choose.

Come on England you've got this!

Have a lovely weekend.

Emma Hardy-Smith

emma.hardysmith@stannesprimaryschool.co.uk

Follow me on Twitter @StAnnes_EHS

TULIP PHOTOGRAPHY

Tulip photography will be visiting the school to take end of year class photos@ Hewish Friday 9th July and @ WW on Monday 12th July. Please ensure your child is in full school uniform. If it is a PE day for your child, please wear uniform and bring PE kit in a spare bag.



BREAKFAST CLUB AND AFTER SCHOOL PROVISION

Don't miss out on enrolling your children into the new breakfast club. We have recruited a great Breakfast club crew who will ensure our children have a very positive start to the school day. Breakfast will be provided as well as games, crafts and an opportunity to catch up with friends before the start of the day. Breakfast club provision will start on the first full week of school on Monday 6th September. Sessions will start at 7:30. The cost of a session will start at the introductory price of £3:50 for a breakfast session and £4:25 to include the shuttle to Hewish. These prices will be reviewed at the end of term 1. We are asking that you book sessions for the whole term so that we can ensure appropriate staffing levels are in place.

Please contact us if this is a problem i.e. Shift work and we will accommodate you. The booking link has been sent out to all parents and carers today. Please spread the word about this new exciting venture for St Anne's.

https://forms.gle/zZAMcBtjmRrEWCsy5

NUT-FREE SCHOOL

I know this is always on the newsletter but it is because it is **VERY** important. Please can we remind everyone that we are a **nut-free school** and that snacks and lunch boxes must **not** contain anything nutty, including chocolate hazelnut spreads like Nutella and peanut butter. This is to ensure the safety of our children who can have severe allergic reactions to nuts. Your consideration and co-operation is greatly appreciated.



DIARY DATES

Tuesday 6th July – Bubble sports event @ WW – Unfortunately no spectators **Thursday 8th July –** Bubble sports event @ Hewish- Unfortunately no spectators

Year 6 Leavers' Class of 2021@West Wick

Production of 'Go for Gold' **Thursday 8th July** – Ticket information given to Year 6 families and carers **Year 6 Leavers' Class of 2021@Hewish**

Production of 'Go for Gold' **Monday 12th July** - Ticket information given to Year 6 families and carers Year 6 leavers celebration worship @ WW – Thursday 15th July **10:30am** – 1 Ticket per family.

Year 6 leavers celebration worship@ Hewish - Friday 16th July 10am - 1 Ticket per family.

Thursday 2nd September – Start of term

Thursday 14th **October** – End of term 1 for pupils.

LUNCHTIME SUPERVISOR ROLES AT ST ANNE'S

Do you know anyone that would like to join our wonderful school? We are continuing to look for lunchtime staff for both of our sites. These roles are a great way of working in a school and fits in beautifully with school drop offs and picks ups. We are a very friendly staff and would welcome you fully into our St Anne's family. We have full time and part time roles available. Please email recrutiment@theplt.org.uk or ring the school for more details of lunchtime roles available at St Anne's.

OPEN EVENING

Dates for your diary. Come and see our fantastic trust secondary academies.



